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EXHIBIT B
PROPOSED CONTRACT

The proposed contract that will be offered to the successful Contractor will be based on 
the AIA Documents A133 2009 and B101-2017, as edited for governmental purposes, for 
both preconstruction and construction services.  The final terms and conditions will be 
negotiated between the District and the successful Contractor.


